
Walter G. Byers K-8

Kindergarten Beginner’s Day

May 4, 2023

Do you have a child that will be entering Kindergarten at Walter G.
Byers in August of 2023? We would LOVE to meet them and share with

them all the fun things they have to look forward to!

In - Person Session - 8:45 AM - 10:00 AM
Children Visit Kindergarten Classroom
Parent Presentation in Media Center

Virtual ZOOM Session - 6:00 PM - 6:30 PM
Visit Walter G. Byers Website for Zoom Link

https://www.cmsk12.org/waltergbyersES or visit https://cms-k12-nc-us.zoom.us/my/jennymyers


